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July 12, 2021 
 
Mr. Dennis Wenger 
Cobblers Valley Development, Inc 
2389 Grace Chapel Road 
Rockingham, VA 22801 
 
Re:  Waiver of TIA Determination Form for Tax Map # 8-E-2 rezoning application 
 
Dear Mr. Wenger, 
 
The land use and number of units described in the rezoning application are consistent with the number 
of trips analyzed in the Traffic Impact Analysis (TIA) accepted by the Department of Public Works on 
February 26, 2018, when combined with the number of units proffered for the portion of the 
development located in Rockingham County.  Therefore, Public Works does not require a TIA 
Determination Form to be completed for the current rezoning application. 
 
If there are any questions related to this matter, I can be reached at 540-434-5928 or 
erin.yancey@harrisonburgva.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Erin Yancey, AICP 
Public Works Planning Manager 
 
cc:  File 

 Thanh Dang, AICP 
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